
 
 

Summer 2018 Newsletter! 

 
Dear Parents 
As another school year closes, we want to wish our 
current Year 6s all the best going forward into their new 
schools. They have worked remarkably hard and we are 
so thrilled to have been part of their journey! 
We are delighted to share with you the news that Tutor 
With Confidence continues to grow. Thank you to all of 
our parents who have supported us by spreading the 
word amongst your friends and acquaintances.  
It is a pleasure to be able to support so many children 
from such a wide range of schools. 
As a result of our success, we have been busy recruiting 
new tutors again and we are pleased to welcome to our 
team: Nicola Rafter and Jess Underwood; both 
exceptional teachers and dedicated to helping our 
children fulfil their potential. We are still recruiting for 
English GCSE tutors and may be able to offer this service 
to you in the near future. 
Rick, our Maths and Science KS3 and GCSE tutor, 
currently has spaces now available following the end of 
this year’s GCSE’s so please let us know if you’d like to 
book him for September. 
Please let your tutor know if you’d like any extra sessions 
over the summer break. 
 
Wishing you all happy, hot Summer holidays! 
 
Jane & Jacqui & the team at TWC 

 
 

Summer Courses 
Maths-Transition to Year 7 

Monday 13th August, Tuesday 14th August and 
Wednesday 15th August 

10am-12pm 
Aimed at current Year 6 children to give them an insight 
into Maths at KS3 level. It will be fun and collaborative 

and new skills will be taught. 
Held at Jane’s house: Rick and Jane are leading the 

course. 

 

Creative Writing 
Monday August 20th, Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 

22nd 
10am-12pm 

Our Creative Writing course is aimed to support those 
children transitioning into Year 7. There has proven to 
be a ‘gap’ between how writing is taught at KS2 and at 

KS3. This course will give an insight into creative writing 
skills required at KS3 and how to develop them further. 

Held at: Jacqui’s house in Alderley Edge; Nicola and 
Jacqui are leading the course. 

 
Cost per session is £20 per child, please pay on the day-

thank you! 
 

 

We love….. 
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/times-tables/coconut-
multiples 
 
Great for times tables practice, and fun too! 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/times-tables/coconut-multiples
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/times-tables/coconut-multiples

